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Supporting Document No. 7 

From: "Lottermoser, Daniel" <DLottermoser@sandiego.gov>� 
To: "jhaas@waterboards.ca.gov" <jhaas@waterboards.ca.gov>� 
CC: "Brown, Gus" <GCBrown@sandiego.gov> 
Date: 8/4/2008 9:00 AM 
Subject: RE: Pump Station N 

Hello Jeremy, 

We finally got a hold of the pump print-outs and it appears that on the following dates the main pumps did kick on. December 1, 
2005 December 30, 2005 January 1, 2006. On those days there must have been some non-dry weather flow or else the low 
flow diversion system should have been able to handle things. 

There was no information for December f3. 2006. 

Daniel Lottermoser 

From: Lottermoser, Daniel 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30,20086:49 AM 
To: 'jhaas@waterboards.ca.gov' 
Cc: Brown, Gus 
Subject: Pump Station N 

Hello Jeremy, 

I'm sorry for the delay. We've had many staff changes recently and with the summer vacations people are taking it took me longer 
than I'd hoped to get you the requested information. 

I've attached a copy of our maintenance logs from November 2005 through January 2006. The records show that both the low flow 
diversion and main drainage pumps were all operating as designed. This means that during this period all dry-weather flows were 
diverted into the sewer system. 

Please call me at (619) 527-5423 if you have any questions. 

Daniel Lottermoser 


